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Reverend Arten Ashjian 
12-61 Saddle River Road 

December 13, 1973 

Fair LaHn, Ne\'1 Jersey 0 7 410 

Dear Fa t her Arten: 

You were good enough to be among the very first 
to be enrolled as a St. Vartan Steward. Since 
then many others have followed the splendid 
example you set. 

It is our earnest hope that you will be able to 
continue this generous stewardship by renewing 
your gi f t at this time. 

May we l ook forward to hearing from you? 

JA/vb 

Sincerely, 

Jack Antreassia 
Executive Director 


